
LEGAL NOTICE 
TOWN OF RYE, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

PROFESSIONAL CONSULTING SERVICES TO CONDUCT A PARKING STUDY   
 
 

The Town of Rye, NH is requesting proposals from qualified consultants interested in 
analyzing seasonal parking along the Ocean Boulevard corridor.   The selected consultant will 
analyze the existing and future summer parking needs of the Ocean Boulevard area and make 
recommendations to accommodate future parking growth. 
 
For complete RFP and specifications visit the Town website www.town.rye.nh.us under legal 
notices or contact Michael Magnant, Town Administrator, (603) 964-5523, e-mail 
mmagnant@town.rye.nh.us. 
 
Proposals are due at the Selectmen’s Office, Town Hall,10 Central Road, Rye, NH 03870 no 
later than 2:30 p.m., Thursday, April 10, 2014. Proposals shall be sealed and marked on the 
outside as “RFP – PARKING STUDY”.  
 
The Town of Rye reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals for whatever reason the 
Board of Selectmen determine is in the best interest of the Town. 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted:  Portsmouth Herald 3/25/14 
Posted: 3/21/14 Town Hall, Rye Library, Rye Post Office and Town Website 
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